
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Policy on Requests for Numbering Range 
 

The Regulatory Authority will consider any requests for numbering ranges 
subject to the following conditions: 
 

1. Requests made to the Regulatory Authority (RA) should contain  
x information on exact numbering range(s)required,  
x reason why these numbers are needed  
x services being proposed with numbers being requested  
x number of proposed customers that will be serviced 

with these numbers  
x an accompanying Business Plan (can be marked 

confidential) 
 

2.  The name of the requester and numbers being requested will be 
posted on RA website www.rab.bm  and other entities will have an 
opportunity to comment on if they so wish.  Any comments must be 
received by the RA within 15 days of the date of the request being 
posted on the RA’s website. 

 
 

3. The request will be evaluated by the Regulatory Authority, not before 
fifteen days of its posting on the website. 
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